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11:25 a.m. Dismissal 

 

Farewell, Hawks! 
Tip your hats & scoot your boots, it’s almost   

time to skedaddle! Summer Break is just on the 

horizon. It has been a legendary year on the 

Valrico Frontier! We thank our students for their 

hard work, parents for their continued support, 

and staff for their dedication!                                                                              

You are all LEGENDARY!!!                         

So long until next year, Hawks! 

We invite parents of the 5th graders to join 
us on May 27th to celebrate our 5th grade 
students as they move on to middle school.  

11:10 a.m. - 5th Grade Clap Out 
Families can enter the front gate from 10:50-
11:00 with a pink pass. Please keep your 
group together and keep  sidewalks clear for 
students. 

Celebration information was sent home         
with 5th grade students in March and             
included two pink clap out passes for family 
members. Please call the main office if you 
need more information.  

During the summer, our office is open 

Monday-Thursday between the hours of 

7:00 a.m. and 4:00 p.m.   

Valrico Elementary School    

609 S. Miller Road                  

Valrico, FL 33594                                                    

(813) 744-6777                          
https://www.hillsboroughschools.org/

valrico 

* Report Cards will be available online 

for families on Friday, June 3. * 

School Board 
 

Nadia T. Combs, Chair 
Henry “Shake” Washington,     

Vice Chair 
Lynn L. Gray 

Stacy A. Hahn, Ph.D. 
Karen Perez 

Melissa Snively 
Jessica Vaughn 

 

Superintendent of Schools 

Addison G. Davis 

 

 

Tricia Simonsen 

 

Heather Bisesto 

Thank you! 



 

 

 

The Supply List for the 2022-2023 school 

year is attached to this newsletter and is 

also posted on our Valrico webpage. 

https://www.hillsboroughschools.org/valrico 

From the Nurse... 
Your child’s medication must be picked 

up by the end of the school day on May 

27. After that, Hillsborough County 

School Policy directs schools to discard 

any medication left at the school. For safety      

reasons, children will not be allowed to transport           

medication from school to your home. An adult 

needs to pick up the medicine. If you have any 

questions, please contact Nurse Diane. 

NON-RETURNING STUDENTS 

If your child will not be returning to      

Valrico for the 2022-2023 school year, it is 

important that you notify the office as 

soon as possible. Parents of fifth grade 

students — if your child will not be attend-

ing Mann or Mulrennan Middle School, 

please notify our office where your       

student will be attending. Thank you! 

Mark Your Calendar! 
 

 

Valrico Elementary 

OPEN HOUSE      
for the 2022-23 

School Year! 
 

 

Monday,  
August 8, 2022 
3:00 - 5:00 p.m. 

Summer Bridge    
Program for        

Rising 6th Graders 

 

Sixth grade summer bridge is a two-day camp that pro-
vides an opportunity for rising sixth grade students to 
get a sneak peek of the middle school program. The 
purpose is to support rising 6th grade student’s suc-
cessful transition into the middle school environment.  
 

Mulrennan Middle School: 

Dates: July 12-13, 2022 Time: 8:00 a.m.– 12:00 p.m. 

Register Here: https://tinyurl.com/Summer-Bridge 

Need more info? 

Email: Lindak.rodgers@hcps.net  

Phone: (813) 651-2100 

Mann Middle School:  

Dates: July 18-19, 2022 Time: 8:30 a.m.—12:00 p.m. 

Register Here: https://forms.office.com/r/SzJGL0pG1u 

Need more info? 

Email: Lorena.whitworth@hcps.net 

Phone: (813) 744-8400 

https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Ftinyurl.com%2FSummer-Bridge&data=05%7C01%7Cerin.wetzel%40hcps.net%7C8cea830ff9f74fe1f5cd08da377098f3%7C10a8fdf9c2ff4e0d9c191fe2c188164a%7C0%7C0%7C637883254006930796%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJW
mailto:lindak.rodgers@hcps.net
https://forms.office.com/r/SzJGL0pG1u





